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Loudoun to Hold Virtual Public Meeting about Rt. 15 at Spinks Ferry Road 

Roundabout Sept. 23 

Loudoun County is hosting an online meeting to gain input from the public on the proposed 

Route 15 at Spinks Ferry Road roundabout. The public information meeting will be held on 

Thursday, September 23, 2021, from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. Members of the public are invited to join the 

virtual meeting to learn, ask questions and provide input about the project.  

 

Links to login information and meeting materials are available for review at 

loudoun.gov/rt15spinksferry and loudoun.gov/remoteparticipation. Meeting materials include a 

preliminary design and speaker sign-up and comment forms. Members of the public must sign up in 

advance by 12:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 22, 2021, to ask questions during the event. Online 

participants may also send questions to the project team during the meeting as chat messages, which 

will be answered as time allows. 

 

This project is the second phase of the program of improvements to Route 15 north of 

Leesburg. This project consists of the design, right-of-way acquisition, utility relocation and 

construction of a roundabout on Route 15 at Spinks Ferry Road and a realigned Newvalley Church 

Road. This project is funded through local funding and the Northern Virginia Transportation 

Authority.  

 

For more information about the Route 15 at Spinks Ferry Road roundabout project, 

including a link to sign up for updates about the project and upcoming public meeting, visit 

loudoun.gov/rt15spinksferry. 
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